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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO SEPTEMBER 16, 2019

On July 1, 2019, the Department of Education published a final rule rescinding the Gainful Employment. Institutions were given the option to early implement the rescission of the GE rule. Institutions that chose to early implement the rescission of the GE rule will not be required to report GE data for the 2018-2019 Award year to the NSLDS system, which is otherwise due on October 1, 2019. Institutions that do not early implement the rule are still expected to comply with the 2014 rule until the rescission become effective on July 1, 2020, and are expected to report GE data for the 2018-2019 Award year to NSLDS by October 1, 2019. We have included the link to both Electronic Announcements, the one posted on July 1, 2019 and the one posted on September 13, 2019. If you have not submitted your decision to us, please do so as soon as possible.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

Gainful Employment Electronic Announcement #123- Gainful Employment reporting for 2018-19

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/091319GEEA123GERptingfor1819.html
Gainful Employment Electronic Announcement #122 – Early Implementation of the Rescission of the Gainful Employment Rule

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/062819GEAnnounce122EarlyImplofRescissionGERule.html
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